
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 

 

Notice Regarding Postponement of the Announcement of  

Consolidated Earnings Report for the Year Ended March 31, 2020 

 
 

We would like to express our sincere sympathy to all those who have been affected by 

Novel Coronavirus (“COVID-19”) and their families. 

 

Tokyo, April 27, 2020 - Hitachi Capital Corporation (TSE: 8586) (President & CEO: Seiji 

Kawabe; “The Company”) hereby announces that today we decided to postpone the 

announcement of Consolidated Earnings Report for the Year Ended March 31, 2020 which 

had been scheduled to announce on May 12. 

 

- Description - 

 

1. Reason for the Postponement to Announce the Earnings Report 

The Company has prepared for the announcement of the Consolidated Earnings 

Report for the Year Ended March 31, 2020 on May 12. However, the accounting 

procedures of mainly The Company's subsidiaries are currently being delayed by 

measures such as restrictions on going outside in countries and areas where we are 

operating due to the spread of COVID-19. 

Therefore, we will postpone the announcement of Consolidated Earnings Report for the 

Year Ended March 31, 2020. 

 

2. Scheduled Announcement Date of the Earnings Report 

The Announcement date of Consolidated Earnings Report for the Year Ended March 

31, 2020 is scheduled from mid-May onwards. 

    The specific schedule will be announced as soon as it is decided. 

 

We deeply apologize for causing any inconvenience and worries to everyone including 

shareholders and investors. 

We will give top priority to safety and health of our stakeholders. In addition, we will also 

make an effort to contribute to the end of infection and economic recovery, and promote our 

business strategy to overcome this challenging situation. 

 

 

# # # 


